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A FANTASTIC WEEKEND WITH LOTS
OF TAKE HOME LEARNINGS 

The Midwest | Gascoyne
MARSAR (Marine Search &
Rescue) was held in Kalbarri
for 2023, where volunteers
arrived from Carnarvon,
Geraldton, Shark Bay, Dongara
& Leeman Marine Rescue
groups, as well as WA Water
Police with their impressive
70ft vessel ‘The Cygnet 5’.
The aim of the exercise over
the weekend is to train and
review regional capabilities to
respond to a MARSAR incident
as per state hazard plan
“Persons lost or in distress
requiring a Search & Rescue
response”. 

MARSAR EXERCISE MIDWEST | GASCOYNE

What a blast! We got to bond with some seriously
awesome people from all walks of life: volunteers,
government agencies, you name it! Even better, with
perfect weather in Kalbarri for practicing some
essential skills on the ocean.
Big shout out to the WA Police, Kalbarri Police, DFES
staff, Simon Miller and the visiting Marine Rescue
groups who made this all happen. But let's not forget
the real stars of the show - the superhuman Kalbarri
volunteers .... You guys rock! Thank you


